
 

 
 

Zero Waste Advisory Commission 
Community Interest Announcement 

 
Input on Expanding Austin Resource Recovery Curbside Services 

 
Tuesday, February 9th 

6:30–8:30 p.m. 
One Texas Center, Room 325 
505 Barton Springs Rd. 78704 

 
Austin Resource Recovery is asking for input about potential expansion of its 
residential curbside services. Residents will be asked to weigh in on service 

expansions, including weekly recycling collection and expanding the Curbside 
Organics Collection from the 14,000-household pilot to citywide. Input from 

customers will be considered when preparing the proposed fiscal year 2017 budget, 
which will be presented to the Austin City Council later this year. 

 
A quorum may be present. No official business will take place. 

 
 

For information contact: 
 

Commission liaison  
Michael Sullivan 

512-974-1987 


